From: John Rowe-Parr

Sent: 23 September 2016 09:28

To: Nicholls, John

Subject: 108 ST PANCRAS WAY NW1 9NB
Dear John

| hope the consultation period for Condition 4 {Landscaping) has now been concluded with respect
to the above property.

In order for me to purchase the required plants for the planting season by end of October and make
the fixed planters for the design, are you able to indicate whether or not the proposed design is
likely to be approved. | appreciate that your answer will not be official until the full 8 weeks have
passed, but if | wait the full 8 weeks since the application in late August, then | will miss the planting
season this year.

Regards

John

John Rowe-Parr Architects
The Studio

Partingdale Lodge
Partingdale Lane

London NW7 1NS



